The Spring 2018 edition of...



WindWord

The official newsletter of the Crosswinds Homeowners' Association

Neighborhood Yard Sale

Here's your chance to clean out that garage and earn some extra cash in the process! Crosswinds Neighborhood Yard Sale will take place from 7a-11a on Saturday, May 5th, rain or shine. If you are participating, please place balloons on your mailbox that day to advertise your yard sale. The neighborhood signs will be placed at the main entrances to Crosswinds the day before which will advertise the yard sale and that participating homes will have balloons on their mailboxes.

Update your information!

The directory is a wonderful resource for neighbors' names, numbers, block captains and also has a section for those offering

services such as babysitting, lawn care, etc. If you are a new resident to Crosswinds, please contact Craig Sampon

to add your information to the directory. If you are a current resident who needs to update their information, please contact Craig as well. Craig can remove grown children that are no longer in the home from the directory.

Want to get involved?

If you are interested in being more involved and have a voice in our neighborhood activities, consider joining our HOA Board. The Board meets three times a year to plan out events for the coming year. The board is looking to fill the position of President and Newsletter Editor. The Newsletter Editor drafts, formats and prepares the newsletter for distribution. Please contact Ann Norstog if you are interested, or have any questions.

First One is On the House!

Crosswinds will be hosting a spring mixer at Milton's Pizza on Strickland Road on Sunday, May 6th from 4-6pm. Free pizza will be provided and your first drink is on the house! This is a great opportunity to meet and get to know your neighbors better! We look forward to seeing you there!

It's that time...

It's springtime--kickoff for the Crosswinds "Yard of the Month" program which runs from April through the summer months. This program recognizes homeowners who

demonstrate aboveaverage efforts in maintaining their property, thereby contributing to the overall appearance of our community at large. See our website



(crosswindsraleigh.com) for more details on the program.

Wanted: Party People

Summer will be here before you know it, and that means it's time for the annual Crosswinds Pool Party. But we can't do it without you! Coordinators and general volunteers are needed. Please contact Ann Norstog to find out more information on how you can help out.

CROSSWINDS HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCIATION CONTACTS

President: Ann Norstog Vice President: Lori Matteson Secretary: Shannon Kramarcy Treasurer: Krista Adams Directory: Craig Sampson Website: Eric Szymczyk

Aye Aye Cap'n...



One of our wonderful neighbors, Shanna Moss, block captain for Block 14 has moved out of the neighborhood. David and Anna Ennis have graciously volunteered to take over her block captain duties.

Crosswinds HOA also welcomes Mindy Hamlin to the Captain ranks. Mindy is the new block captain of Block 26 which includes homes on Bell Forest Trail, Cook Ridge Court, and Murray Hill Drive. Mindy takes over the duties from previous block captain Sherri Mercer. Congratulations Mindy and thank you Sherri for your dedicated service in years past.

Thanks to all our wonderful Block Captains!

Important Dates to Mark on Your Calendars!

May 5th- Neighborhood Yard Sale from 7am to 11 am; remember to place a balloon on your mailbox if you are participating

May 6th – Spring Mixer at Milton's Pizza from 4pm – 6pm

Social Committee

The Crosswinds board would like to find someone that would be interested in setting up a social committee to plan various neighborhood events. The possibilities are endless but maybe someone in the neighborhood has an interest in creating a book club, a Bunco group, or a dinner club. If this person is you, we would love to hear from you! Please contact Ann Norstog if you have any interest in helping us to create various fun neighborhood events!

Got news or pictures?

The board would love to include interesting news from our residents in upcoming issues of the Crosswinds newsletter. If you have any news that you would like to see included, please contact Shannon Kramarcy. Have pictures from neighborhood events? We would love to see those and maybe include a few in upcoming newsletters as well.